
Submitter: Kristy Newell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose this measure that would require in-person voting. I live 40 minutes from the 

nearest election office and would find it challenging to vote in person with this 

distance. Voting by mail allows me to participate in our democratic process without 

undue inconvenience. It is my belief that we should be encouraging access to voting 

rather than creating hindrances. Voting by mail in largely rural areas supports a more 

robust participation in democracy and equal representation.  


